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TENDER NOTICE 

 
  
The High Commission for Pakistan in Canberra invites bids from professional 
logistics and transportation companies for door-to-door Transportation of 
Museum Artefacts from Canberra to Islamabad. 
 
Scope of Work: 

 Packing, crating, and securing artefacts to ensure their safety during transit. 
 Arranging transportation and insurance coverage for the items. 
 Managing all procedures related to customs clearance and restitution as per 

international standards. 
 
 Sealed bids should be sent at the following address:  

High Commission for Pakistan 
4 Perth Avenue, Yarralumla, act 2600,  

Australia 
  
Interested firms are requested to provide a comprehensive proposal detailing their 
experience with similar projects, logistics plan, and cost estimate by 28 April 
2025. Bids received will be opened on the same day at 02:00 pm at the High 
Commission in the presence of the tender Committee. For additional information 
and submission of bids, please contact phc@pakistan.org.au 
 


	cheque for ppra payment
	tender notice artefacts



